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To:

School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 2019-2020 Award Year: FAFSA
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
 

RGM MEMO MARCH 30, 2018

A Dear Colleague Letter was posted on March 29, 2018, and a Federal Register notice was also published on March 28, 2018 announcing the availability of the FAFSA information to be verified and acceptable documentation for the 2019-2020 Award Year. The 2019-2020 Verification Tracking Groups are the same as those for the 2018-2019 award year and there were no changes to the acceptable documentation requirement for 2019-2020. As in prior years, the Department will use data-based statistical analysis to select for verification the 2019-2020 FAFSA applicants with the highest statistical analysis probability of error and the greatest impact of such error on award amounts. Please read both the Dear Colleague Letter and Federal Register for more information. Below we have provided the link to both announcements. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

Dear Colleague Letter:

https://ifap.ed.gov/dpcletters/GEN1803.html
Federal Register:

https://ifap.ed.gov/fregisters/attachments/FR032818.pdf
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